
 

 

Geriatrician at Mount Auburn Hospital –Cambridge, MA  
 
Mount Auburn Hospital, a teaching hospital of Harvard Medical School and member of the Beth Israel 
Lahey Health network serving the greater Cambridge, Massachusetts area is seeking a Board 
Certified/Eligible Geriatrician to join the Quimby Center for Geriatric Care.   
 
The Quimby Center is a vibrant Geriatrics practice comprised of physicians and nurse practitioners who 
provide evidence-based compassionate care across the continuum. The group practices in multiple 
settings including: office-based primary care for older adults; inpatient and outpatient consultative care; 
co-management on a Geropsychiatric unit; home visits through our House Calls program, and an 
extensive network of assisted living facilities and skilled nursing facilities. Additionally, The Quimby 
Center runs the Center for Memory Evaluation and Support, which provides multi-disciplinary memory 
consultative services. As a Harvard teaching program, the practice teaches Geriatrics to Mount Auburn 
Hospital based Internal Medicine residents as well as fellows in Geriatrics from the Combined Harvard 
Geriatrics Fellowship program. 
  
Candidates will enjoy a competitive compensation and benefits package. The physician selected for this 
role will be eligible for an instructor or assistant professor appointment at Harvard Medical School, 
commensurate with experience and qualifications.  
 
 We are an Equal Opportunity Employer and all qualified applicants will receive consideration for 
employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, disability status, protected 
veteran status, gender identity, sexual orientation, pregnancy and pregnancy-related conditions, or any 
other characteristic protected by law. We strongly encourage both women and minorities to apply. 
 
To learn more about this opportunity, please e-mail:  

To apply, please send a CV and brief letter of interest to: 
Lily Hannon, Director Practice Operations 

Lily.hannon@mah.org, 617-499-5644 
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